
 

 

Thank you for visiting the Hospitality Services website. 

 

Before completing the HEP Performance Contract Form, 

please make sure that you are using the web browser 

Internet Explorer 

 

 

 

Now that you are using Internet Explorer, you may 

continue to the HEP Performance Contract Form by 

following the link below: 

 

HEP Performance Contract Form 

http://www.wpunj.edu/hospitality/Hospitality-Entertainment-Program/HospitalityEntertainmentProgram4.25.2.pdf

